
BEFORE
setting off fireworks, think about...

Can I create a safe distance from my home?

Can I create a safe viewing area for my family?

Can I ensure the fireworks will stay above my property?

Can I accommodate for wind conditions?

...is my property
suitable for
fireworks?

If the answer to any of these
questions is NO, then do not 
set off family fireworks

Family fireworks can only be set
off on property you own or have
permission from the owner

To protect yourself and others from
COVID-19 while waiting for your vaccine,
please continue to follow public health
recommendations and keep a safe
distance of 2m/6ft from others.

Practice physical distancing

Make sure your property is suitable

Check to see if you need a permit

Make sure they are “Family Fireworks”

hot 
tip

Stay
Safe!

facts about

FIREWORK SAFETY

markham.ca/fire

You cannot set off
fireworks on City property
This includes: parks, fields, and roads

Active enforcement will occur over the holidays.


